Hi Pradeep,
Thank you for providing the welcome at the iCAP Forum last month.  Although many of the attendees were familiar faces, this was a chance for them to focus on sustainability and share their ideas in a collaborative setting. Putting them all in the same room resulted in helpful and productive discussions.  
For example, the researcher at ISTC working on the True Cost of Water Study, Kishore Rajagopalan, sat with Keith Erickson, the Associate Director for Utility Distribution, and they identified next steps for water conservation initiatives which Kishore has included in their draft report about potential water conservation.  
Another good outcome from the iCAP Forum was a regional green team meeting at the Brookens Center in Urbana.  Many city and community partners joined us at the forum and wanted to reconnect afterwards.  We met with the sustainability contacts at Urbana, Champaign, and the County, to discuss greenhouse gas emissions.  It was clear that we are all using different methods for calculating and reporting carbon footprints, so we are going to explore cooperative efforts at the regional level. 
Many of the participants expressed their appreciation for the discussions.  We collected information from each of the discussion groups: Energy, Transportation, Education, Procurement and Waste Management, Agriculture and Land Use, and Water.  We will be posting a summary of the forum to the OS website prior to the holiday.
Additionally, we have recognized that it would be helpful to create a regular summary of the iCAP projects and associated events.  These updates will help track progress and keep you, campus, and the community informed.  In the next few weeks, we will develop a progress report for this fall, and in the spring we will report monthly. 
Your leadership for sustainability efforts is much appreciated.  Thank you for all that you do.
Sincerely,
Stephanie, Morgan, and Amelia
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